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UCSD Alumni Association elect new president and new members of the
executive committee and board of directors

July 22, 1992
Contact: Bernie Farrow, Alumni Relations Office, 534-3900
UCSD ALUMNI ASSOCIATION ANNOUNCES NEW OFFICERS

The Alumni Association of the University of California, San Diego, in a June meeting, elected a new president
and new members of the executive committee and board of directors.

"The Association is pleased to announce its new leadership. By developing programs that encourage alumni
participation in the university, the Association serves as an important resource for UCSD. A strong, dedicated
leadership is essential in building the UCSD Association," said Alumni Association director Bernie Farrow.

The Association's new president, Bob Kelly ('74), is assistant to the president for Sharp Health Care. Kelly
received his undergraduate degree in communication from UCSD's Muir College. He has served as vice president
of the association for the past two years.

Joining the 1992-94 executive committee are Martin Shapiro ('81), president of Wealth and Tax Specialists;
Craig Maudlin ('75), president of ADAPSYS, Inc.; Karen Winston ('80), marketing director for Andersen Allen
Insurance Agency; Susan Taylor ('77), director of UCSD Governmental and Community Relations; Pamela Coker
('70), president of Acucobol, Inc. and Steve Schreiner ('80), a partner with the law firm of Barnhorst, Schreiner and
Goonan.

Elected to three-year terms on the board of directors are Cheryl Bray ('86), a Warren College Graduate, who is
a broker with the real estate firm of Coldwell Banker, and Danny Martinez ('73), a Third College graduate, who is a
professor of sociology at Grossmont College and San Diego State University.

Marc Reed Brutten ('79), a graduate of Muir College, who is a managing partner in the real estate development
firm of Reynolds & Shidler, was named to a one year term.

(July 22, 1992)



